
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 30 March 2020 16:17 
To: Licensing 
Subject: Beckenham Place Park 
 
I would like to give my objections to the following two licence applications: 
Annual licence on Sunday after the last Saturday in July for Naked City Festival. 
Annual weekend Music Festival 
By Krank Brothers 
On the grounds of: 
Crime and disorder 
Public nuisance 
Public safety 
This is a large piece of parkland and woodland which could cover up many crimes 
with a lake which could prove hazardous to those on drugs or alcohol. It is situated 
adjacent to a residential area meaning local people would be subject to loud music, 
noise interference, parking problems and people leaving litter. 
It would be better to not issue a ‘blanket’ licence but instead employ something such 
as the Blackheath Events Policy, thus ensuring discussions before each event. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 


